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Ref. No.: SVIS/PC/2019-20/59                      September 12, 2019 
 

Dear Parent 
 

Namaskaar! 
 

Our students, parents and teachers are our strength and we are very proud of you all. We expect you 
to follow/ continue to follow the school program and activities on the Sri VIS Facebook page & school 
website. 
 

Kindly make a note of below mentioned: 
 

1. Henceforth, all school messages will be shared through entab CampusCare, please download the 
CampusCare Mobile App, if not done so far on your iOS / Android device. 

 
2. Next PTM is scheduled on October 05, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Last entry for 

parents will be not later than 10:30 a.m.  All answer sheets (Classes III-XII) have been shown to 
your ward and the marks will be available on CampusCare Website, url: svis.campuscare.info. 
While more than 1600 parents have logged on to the CampusCare Website, we have noted with a 
little sadness,  that 950 parents have not yet logged on to CampusCare. We are again enclosing 
the log in credentials advisory circular for these parents. Please ensure becoming comfortable 
with the new url as the school has discontinued Shauryasoft and Uolo both. 

3. Prevention of Vector Borne Diseases:  
Delhi is likely to face acute problem of Dengue, Malaria, Chikungunya, if we do not actively prevent 
mosquito breeding in & around our homes. Every Sunday, do check for any stagnation of water in 
any flower pot, indoor vases, fengshui plant pots, empty vessels, etc. Keep the overhead water 
tanks well covered. Check all the water storage every week. Dengue transmitting Aedes mosquito 
breeds in clean water and bites during day time, hence make your child wear socks, full- 
sleeved shirts and full trousers during day time. Apply mosquito-repellent creams 
(preferably organic) on exposed body parts. Keep sick children at home for quick recovery and 
preventing transmission. 
 

4. We would like to seek your help in checking over use of plastics and aluminum foil. Use 
cloth or jute bag for shopping. Our country needs all citizens to be proactive and 
responsible.   

 
Wishing happy growing years to our young ones!  
 
Best regards 

 

 

 

Nita Arora 

 

Co- Learner, Co-Creator 

 


